
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
12th  March 2020  
  
 
 
RE: Company Statement – Coronavirus   
  
 
 
Dear Customer, 
  
 
With regards to the Covid-19 emergency in Italy, we inform you that all of our suppliers are 100% operational.  
The Italian Prime Minister's Decree doesn’t provide any limitations or restrictions on the transit of goods on 
the entire supply chain, throughout the national territory.   
 
At present goods are being dispatched as usual. Our Suppliers are all approved and monitored by their local 
food health authorities and follow current applicable EU regulation in terms of food safety and traceability.  
We are monitoring the situation as it develops via the Food Standard Agency and European Food Safety 
Authority websites and newsletters.   
 
We will inform all customers immediately should the above situation change but as you can imagine the 
measures to contain the virus in Italy may change daily. 
 
We will take all the appropriate actions as directed by the relevant food safety authority or if informed by our 
manufacturing sites.  
 
We have been increasing our stock levels from day one of the news of the Italian outbreak and have adequate 
stock to be self sufficient for a good number of weeks, some items may deplete as the weeks go by especially 
perishable goods. Our advice is to look at your stock levels and if possible slightly increase your orders, of 
course stock holding permitting on your behalf. 
 
Finally we wish that our entire Italian supplier base have a safe journey though this troubled time and that 
they and their families remain healthy and have the mental courage to survive this surreal situation. 
  
 
 
Grazie 
 
 
 
Delitalia team 
 


